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Precautionary Boil Water Notice lifted for east Fort Myers neighborhoods  
  
 
Fort Myers, FL, Feb. 15, 2023 – Lee County Utilities has rescinded a precautionary Boil Water Notice to 
an estimated 1,000 residences and 100 commercial sites in east Fort Myers. 
 
Bacterial testing has shown the drinking water is safe and residents may now resume usual use of their 
water without the need to boil it. 
 
The precautionary notice had been in place since Monday, Feb. 12, after a contractor broke a water main. 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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